President Ann Marie Langford opened the meeting of United Methodist Women at 3:00 p.m. in the Bradshaw Room. Special music was enjoyed by the group. Laney Funderburke, Maureen Oakes, Nancy Stark and John Semington rendered several vocal selections in the Christmas tradition.

The highlight of this annual meeting is always the presentation of special membership pins. The following were awarded:

Betty Craig to Holly Eggleston

Holly Eggleston to Tom Hargitt

Bess Bush from the Methodist Mission to Will Drake

Melissa Carson to Tom Adkinson

Motion was made, seconded and approved that we give \$50 to UMYF in appreciation for their service at the Ministers Christmas party recently.

Mary Whanger installed the following officers:

President - Linda Wilson
Co-President - Nancy Stark
Treasurer - Dorothy McMillan
Recording Secretary - Beulah Latta
Corresponding Secretary - Ellen Dozier
Program Resources - Martha Brown

Linda Wilson presented Ann Marie an outgoing president's gift in the form of two checks to be given in her honor to the Methodist Mission and Methodist Women.

Reverend Eric Carson gave a Christmas message.

Circle 6 served delicious refreshments in the Parlor.

Beulah Latta, Recording Secretary